
Moving Notice 

 

Dear Valued customers and suppliers and partners in business,  

 

We are pleased to inform you that our office will be moving to the following new address effective 

September 13th 2021. 

To accommodate the growing business demands, we have decided to move our office from here to New 

Tokyo office.  

The work at our new office will be effective from 13th., SEP 2021 

Our office telephone and fax numbers will be changed. 

New address and contact numbers: 

Post 106-0032 

2F, Orchid Place Roppongi Bldg., 2-2-8,  

Roppongi, Minato-ku, Tokyo Japan 

Tel :  81-3-5544-9767   

Fax : 81-3-5544-9764 

Managing Director of Korchina Japan  

Sallie Kiyomizu 

＊Map of New Tokyo Office 

      

 


